

TEST FOR UNIT 1 – BT 1

I/ Cho dạng đúng của động từ trong ngoặc.

Nien (be) _____ Hoa's next-door neighbor in Hue. She (be) _____ very beautiful. She (have) _____ big brown eyes and a lovely smile. Last week, she (go) _____ to Ha Noi and (visit) _____ Hoa. They (travel) _____ around the city and (see) _____ a lot of interesting places. Nien (think) _____ Ha Noi (be) _____ beautiful but also noisy and busy, so she (not like) _____ (live) _____ there.

II/ Cho dạng đúng của từ trong ngoặc:

1. People in my country are very warm and (friend) _____.
2. An (orphanage) _____ is a child whose parents are dead.
3. L.A Hill is a (humor) _____ writer.
4. I'm (extreme) _____ sorry for the delay.
5. She looks more (beauty) _____ than her sister.
6. They were very (luck) _____ to survive a shipwreck.
7. I love the (peaceful) _____ of summer evenings in the countryside.
8. Those cats look (love) _____.

III/ Sắp xếp các câu hoàn chỉnh.

1. enough/ Jane/ stay / to/ alone/ old/ isn't/ at home.

2. you/ going/ to/ are/ what/ do /next weekend?

3. she/ hair/ black/ has/ long/ straight.

4. in the east/ rises/ sun/ the/ in the west/ sets/ and.

5. table/ large/ was/ in the kitchen/ there/ a/ wooden/ round.

6. awful/ an/ what/ house!

IV/ Trả lời các câu hỏi sau:

Do you have any close friends? I think everybody at least has one close friend in their life. And so do I. I have two close friends, Hanh and Mai. We are in the same class at the primary school, and then secondary school. We are also neighbors so we spend most of our time in learning and playing together. Hanh is beautiful girl with big black eyes and an oval rosy face. She is an intelligent student who is always at the top of the class. She likes reading, and she often goes to the library whenever she has free time. Mai isn't as beautiful as Hanh, but she has a lovely smile and looks very healthy. Mai is very sporty. She spends most of her free time playing sports. Mai is a volleyball star of our school. She is also very sociable and has a good sense of humor. Her jokes always make us laugh. I love both of my friends and I always hope our friendship will never die.

Questions:

1. Does the author have any close friends? What are their names?

2. What does Hanh look like?

3. What does she like?

4. What does she often do in her free time?

5. Is Mai more beautiful than Hanh?

6. What is Mai's hobby?

7. Which sport does Mai play in the school team?

8. What is Mai's character?

V/ Đọc đoạn văn dưới đây và lựa chọn đáp án đúng

I have twin brothers, Tim and Tom. They are very **similar** and a lot of people don't know which is which. They both have blond hair and blue eyes, and they always wear jeans and T-shirts.

LỚP 8 (CTC)

They like doing the same things, too. For example, they both like jazz and they're crazy about football. They go to a football match once a week. Tim doesn't like dancing or discos and Tom doesn't like **them**, either. Although they're twins, they're not exactly the same at everything. Tim works hard at school because he wants to go to university, but Tom is a bit lazy.

Our mother is often away from home because of her job, so we all work together in the house. Most of the time it's fine, but sometimes we fight a bit!

1. What does the word "similar" in line 1 mean?

- A. The same in some ways
- B. Completely the same
- C. Completely different
- D. Liked by many people

2. Tim and Tom _____.

- A. are the author's twin brothers
- B. have blond hair and blue eyes
- C. always wear jeans and T-shirts
- D. all are correct

3. What does the word "them" in line 6 refer to?

- A. things
- B. jazz
- C. jeans and T-shirts
- D. dancing or discos

4. Which of the following is not true?

- A. Tim is hard-working
- B. Tim is a bit lazy
- C. Their mother is often away from home
- D. Tim doesn't like dancing or discos but Tom likes them

5. The passage is written about the author's _____.

- A. brothers
- B. pen pals
- C. cousins
- D. A & C

VI/ Give the correct form of the words.

- 1. I usually _____ (go) to school.
- 2. They _____ (visit) us often.
- 3. You _____ (play) basketball once a week.
- 4. Tom _____ (work) every day.
- 5. He always _____ (tell) us funny stories.
- 6. She never _____ (help) me with that!
- 7. Martha and Kevin _____ (swim) twice a week.
- 8. In this club people usually _____ (dance) a lot.

LỚP 8 (CTC)

9. Linda _____ (take care) of her sister.
10. John rarely _____ (leave) the country.
11. We _____ (live) in the city most of the year.
12. Lorie _____ (travel) to Paris every Sunday.
13. I _____ (bake) cookies twice a month.
14. You always _____ (teach) me new things.
15. She _____ (help) the kids of the neighborhood.

VII/ Viết một đoạn văn dựa vào các nội dung cho dưới đây.

- Name: Nguyen Manh Trung Age: 15
- Appearance: tall, fat, curly short hair
- Characters: sociable, generous, kind
- Address: 24 Nguyen Du street, Ho Chi Minh City
- Family: mother, father, and two younger sisters
- Friends: Nam, Thanh, Phong